

Howard A. Zucker, M.D., J.D. Acting Commissioner of Health

Sue Kelly Executive Deputy Commissioner

May 20, 2014

*DAL: DHCBS* 14-06

Subject: Home Health Services in Managed

Care Plans \*\*Clarification\*\*

## Dear Administrator:

The purpose of this letter is to provide additional clarification on the information included in DAL HCBS 14-01 (Home Health Services in Managed Care Plans) that was issued on January 24, 2014.

The attached document, prepared by the Division of Home and Community Based Services and the Division of Long Term Care, includes responses to several provider questions related to home health services in managed care settings. Also, refer to DHCBS 14-03 for the initial set of questions and answers.

For questions or clarification on the information in this DAL, please contact the Department of Health at <a href="mailto:mltcquestions@health.state.ny.us">mltcquestions@health.state.ny.us</a>.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Fuller Gray, Director

Division of Home & Community Based Services

Attachment

